New Play Equipment for Billinghay

Billinghay has been fortunate enough to secure funding from the Big Lottery to buy and install a new piece of interactive play equipment. This new equipment is called iPlay and will be installed behind the Children's Centre this month.

So that we can provide you with further information and answer any questions you may have, we would like to invite you to a meeting on **Friday 17**th **August at 10am** at the Children's Centre, Billinghay.

We look forward to seeing you then.

